
 

 

 

  

ST. MARY’S ENGLISH SCHOOL 
    AISHTALA, RANAGHAT, NADIA 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Due to the withdrawal of transport beforehand by the local 

administration for the ensuing Parliamentary Election at Ranaghat, 

we have to pre pone the summer vacation. Please note that 

summer vacation will commence on and from 

14.05.2024(Tuesday) instead of 20.05.2024. School will reopen 

on 11.06.2024 (Tuesday).  

 

N.B.  

• Cash Counter will remain open during summer vacation except 

on 13.05.2024.  

• Please clear all dues up to May by 15.05.2024. Ignore if already 

paid. 

• Please note that online mode of payment is also available.  

• Please check your ward’s E- corner regularly. 

.  


